

4640 Noble Avenue Sherman Oaks, Salifornia 91403

Dear Sylvia,

Thanks for the xerox of the story on Nutty Jim. You should feel flattered that he has attacked your work.

Am in the process of moving to a new home and therefore will be without files for a month or so. Only moving approximately two miles away.

Perry and I are still revising and attempting to place the manuscript with a publisher. No luck so far but then we didn't expect it to be easy.

Peace,

After February 20, 1973 our new address will be: 14812 Marks McCormick Street Van Nuys, California 91403